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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING INCLUSION

OF THE TOPIC “CONSIDERATION OF THE DRAFT RESOLUTION ON THE TEMPLATES

TO BE USED BY THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR RESOLUTIONS TO BE REFERRED
TO THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY FOR CONSIDERATION” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS

OF THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
Permanent Mission of Peru

to the

Organization of American States

Note No. 7-5-M/ 827
Washington, D.C., December 11, 2009

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that the topic “Consideration of the draft resolution on the templates to be used by the Permanent Council for resolutions to be referred to the General Assembly for consideration[image: image2.wmf] 
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” be placed on the order of business of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.


This topic was considered at the CAAP at its meeting of December 1, 2009, and approved at that meeting ad referendum of the delegation of Nicaragua.


I thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


María A. Zavala

Chair of the CAAP


Permanent Representative of Peru

His Excellency

Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos

Permanent Representative of Colombia

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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